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ASPCA to Transport Dogs from the Beaufort County Animal Services Facility 
and Hilton Head Humane Association to Washington, D.C. for Adoption  

 
Today, the American Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals (ASPCA) will transport 
adoptable dogs from the Beaufort County Animal Services Facility and the Hilton Head Humane 
Association to the Washington Animal Rescue League in Washington, D.C.  The transport is part of 
the ASPCA’s Nancy Silverman Rescue Ride Program, which aims to save thousands of dogs by 
transporting them from overcrowded shelters in the southeast to loving homes in the northeast. 
 
“The ASPCA’s work continues to make a difference for Beaufort County’s homeless animals,” said 
Tallulah Trice, Beaufort County Animal Services Director. “Thank you ASPCA and Nancy Silverman 
for partnering with the Beaufort County Animal Services Facility and Hilton Head Humane 
Association to relocate our animals so that we may continue to focus on our campaign to reduce 
overpopulation, costs, disease, and euthanasia at our facility.” 
 
The dogs will be transported safely in a new custom-built animal relocation vehicle that is 
operated by the ASPCA.  This is one of several planned transports with the Beaufort County Animal 
Services Facility and Hilton Head Humane Association as part of the rescue ride program. 
 
“We are excited to collaborate with the Beaufort County Animal Services Facility and Hilton Head 
Humane Association to give these dogs a second chance at the loving home they all deserve,” said 
Michelle Cascio, ASPCA Director for East Coast Animal Relocation. “We are looking forward to 
continuing working with these organizations to save more lives.”  
 
For more information about programs and services of the Beaufort County Animal Services Facility, 
call 843-255-5010 or visit www.bcgov.net.  
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